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From: Munro,E < >

Sent: 17 March 2025 09:14

To: Richmond Local Plan

Subject: Change to Eel Pie Island flood label

[You don't o
en get email from . Learn why this is important at 

h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden$fica$on ] 

 

Dear Sir 

 

I am wri$ng to object to the proposed change of flood classifica$on that includes having my home on Eel Pie Island 

re-classified as being level 3b risk when this is not true.  It would have considerable adverse financial repercussions 

for me and all others living and working on the island. 

 

The publicly available papers give no jus$fica$on for the change.  A bureaucrat may think they are making a minor 

amendment which makes the Local Plan look less complicated but the reality is that this proposed change would 

have a devasta$ng impact on the island. 

 

Please reject it. 

 

Yours 

 

Eileen Munro 

 


